To:
Mr. Joseph Barry, CEO of S&M Insurance

From:
Jarrod Cook

Subject:
Suggested security system

Date:
26 January 2006

I have researched several options for a new security system for the office and have deduced that the GE system would be the best option for us.  It seems to provide all the equipment we need at a fair price.

The top two competitors with GE were ADT and Brinks.  ADT provides the equipment we need but its installation price more than doubles GE’s along with a higher monthly monitoring fee.  Brinks has the same installation fee, but lacks equipment and services that GE will give us for the same price.

The GE system offers the following benefits:

· Lifetime Warranty

· $99 to install the system

· $34.95 monthly for round-the-clock monitoring

· Door and window monitors to prevent break-ins

· Telephone hook-ups to contact local authorities

· Company has a high reputation for good service and support

Currently GE has a promotional offer going on that allows for the $99 installation fee, so we should act fast if possible.  Let me know your decision in the next day or two so we can avoid a future fiasco like last weeks burglary.

